
                                                                                                       

 

August 30, 2017 

 

Dear Home Owner. 

If you are receiving this letter, your property resides along the Metro Line NW alignment and has 
been chosen as a site to participate in a noise and vibration study that will assess conditions in 
advance of design and construction of the Metro Line NW LRT expansion. The data that is 
collected will play an important role in understanding current conditions along this future LRT 
alignment. 

The work will begin on Tuesday, September 5, 2017 and will be completed by Friday, 
September 15, 2017. The process will involve members of our team placing monitoring 
equipment on select residential properties to collect information. The data collection will take 
minimum of 24 hours but no longer than 48 hours, at which time the equipment will be collected.  
In some cases, a member of our team will need to go into a yard to set up and/or lock the 
equipment to a fence or a tree. All areas will be returned to their original condition when the 
work is completed.  

All work will take place Monday – Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. There will be no noise or 
vibration associated with the activity.  

If you are not comfortable with participating in this study and do not want a member of our team 
entering your property, or if you have any further questions about the noise and vibration study, 
please contact Stephanie Jaeger, WSP, at 587-489-0111 (email:stephanie.jaeger@wsp.com). 

If you would like further information on the Metro Line NW LRT project, please visit  
www.edmonton.ca/metronw . 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Ponich 
Stakeholder Relations, MNP 
mponich@contextresearch.ca  
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